
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you are aware St Damian’s will be holding its annual Open Evening on Monday 3rd October, between 
5:30pm – 8:00pm.  To give staff time to prepare, school will be closing for pupils at 1:15pm.   

Pupils will have their lunch and be dismissed at 1:15pm.  School buses have been arranged at this 
earlier time, although not all bus companies are able to accommodate this change of time.   Pupils 
who normally travel on the 771 to Clayton, 770 to Waterhead and the 775 to Fitton Hill will need to 
make alternative arrangements.  

If your child has been asked to assist in the activities, please ensure they arrive back at school by 
5:10pm in full school uniform. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr S Logue 
Headteacher 


